
	

Term	Dates	2017-18	
Autumn										Weds	6th	Sept	to	Tues	19th	Dec	
Half	Term							Fri	20th	Oct	to	Fri	27th	Oct	
	
Spring													Thurs	4th	Jan	to	Wed	8th	March	
Half	Term							Mon	12th	Feb	to	Fri	16th	Feb	
	
Summer										Mon	16th	Apr	to	Tues	24th	July	
Half	Term							Mon	28th	May	to	Fri	1st	Jun	
May	Day									Mon	7th	May	
	

Term	Dates	for	2018/19	are	available	on	the	
Norfolk	County	Council	Website	

	

Keep Informed Via:-         

http://jsa4.me/queenshillps 

www.queenshill.norfolk.sch.uk 

Newsletters   Letters to Parents  Texts 

Weekly Diaries at the School Entrances 

Please Note:- 
It is school policy to send one letter/report/newsletter 

per family.  If you require an additional copy 
 of an item please contact the school office. 

	

				Harvest	Festival	–	Friday	29th	September			 			

This	year	we	are	again	supporting	“Foodbank”	–	A	Christian	crisis	food	bank	project	to	offer	emergency	food	parcels	
to	needy	families	across	Norwich.		The	following	foods	would	be	really	appreciated:			

Mil 	
																							 												 										

	 																						Tea	bags																							Instant		coffee	

Instant	Mash	Potato																										Tinned	Meat/fish													Biscuits/Snack	Bars	

		
www.inourplace.co.uk	

QUEENSHILLFEB18	

Sainsbury’s	Vouchers	
Thank	you	to	everyone	who	collected	Sainsbury’s	vouchers.		
With	the	28,000	vouchers	we	have	been	able	to	order	bats,	
balls,	playground	games,	dance	equipment	and	cookery	

utensils.	

As	part	of	the	school	improvement	plan	this	half	term	we	will	be	focusing	on	creative	learning.	Your	child	will	be	
doing	a	great	deal	of	creative	activities	within	school	which	may	include	painting	and	so	it	would	be	advisable	to	
provide	your	child	with	an	old	shirt	to	protect	their	school	uniforms.		There	is	a	display	in	the	new	office/reception	
area	which	informs	you	about	the	School	Improvement	Plan	as	well	as	the	display	outside	the	school	hall	
highlighting	the	work	being	undertaken.	You	will	also	be	receiving	a	home	learning	challenge	card	which	gives	you	
some	great	creative	ideas	that	you	can	do	at	home,	such	as	baking	a	cake	or	making	a	potion!	There	will	be	a	prize	
draw	each	Friday	for	children	who	evidence	some	of	their	challenges	(post	in	the	creative	learning	box	outside	the	
hall	door)	and	at	the	end	of	the	focus	children	who	complete	10	or	more	challenges	will	enter	a	larger	prize	draw.	

So	go	ahead	and	get	creative!																																																							 	

	

Mobile	Library	Bus	–	Next	Visit	Thursday	5th	October	at	3pm	–	USE	IT	OR	LOSE	IT!	


